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Did you know?

By putting your “Kan Tabs” in these specially marked 

cans, you are helping to make a huge difference in the 

life of a child. The little things that might make a Kidney 

Kid’s bad day just a little better can happen because you 

have taken the time to save a “Kan Tab”.

Founded in 1990, Kidney Kids is a not-for-profit parent driven 

organisation that assists parents of children who have kidney 

disorders. Kidney Kids provides regular newsletters, information 

and resources regarding kidney disorders, and organises annual 

camps for children who may not be able to attend ordinary 

school camps because of their medical needs. Most importantly 

Kidney Kids offers support for families through regular meetings,  

social activities and education evenings where parents can meet 

with a specialist to talk about their child’s condition.

Kan Tabs 
for Kidney Kids

kantabs.co.nz

Place your kan tab, squashed aluminium wine bottle lid 
or other aluminium beverage top into this can 

and make a difference to our Kidney Kids.


